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Bormio, November 29 2017 
 
 
THE BORMIO SKI SEASON IS ABOUT TO START AND THE “STELVIO” IS 
ALMOST READY 

 

 
Saturday, December 2 will be a great day for all ski enthusiasts as it’s going to be the opening of the 
Bormio slopes and lifts. The cold weather of the past days gave the possibility to prepare perfect slopes 
in the town of Valtellina where, in less than a month, the protagonists of the Ski World Cup will challenge 
themselves. You can ski in the area between Bormio 2000 and Bormio 3000. 
 
 
The Stelvio will host the men’s DH on December 28 and the Alpine Combined on December 29. It’s 
almost ready, perfect from the start to Ciuk, and 70% ready in the bottom area, from the jump San Pietro 
to La Konta, and in the finish area. The new snow guns are working full-time and the snow cats are 
moving the snow. In the meanwhile, the installation of type A nets has been completed. On December 
15 - the day of the FIS snow control - everything will be perfect.  
  


